
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings! 
 

The Southern Chapter Professional Development Committee of the Nevada Association 

for the Education of Young Children (NevAEYC) is hosting its annual Early Childhood 

Education Mini Conference, Building Blocks of Early Learning, on June 28, 2025. We 

are seeking donors who are passionate about supporting early childhood education, and 

we would love your support! 
 

Founded in 1926, NAEYC is a professional membership organization that works to 

promote high-quality early learning for all young children. The association comprises 

nearly 60,000 individual members of the early childhood community and more than 50 

Affiliates, of which, NevAEYC is one of the state affiliates. Our members are teachers, 

administrators, parents, policymakers, and others committed to bringing high-quality 

early education and care to all young children in Nevada. 

 

The Southern Nevada Chapter of NevAEYC is seeking your support in acquiring the following 

items to enhance the conference experience and help participants continue their professional 

growth. 

 

We hope you’ll consider contributing in one or more of the following ways: 

• Swag items (Quantity 120): Each participant will receive a small “swag bag.” 

• Raffle items ($25.00+ value): A token of appreciation for the dedicated professionals in Early 

Childhood Education. 

• Bronze Sponsorship $250.00: This sponsorship level covers snacks and beverages for 

participants throughout the conference. Includes signage with your logo at snack stations. 

• Silver Sponsorship $500.00: This sponsorship level provides breakfast for participants. 

Includes signage with your logo at breakfast stations. 

• Gold Sponsorship $750.00: This sponsorship level covers lunch for participants. Includes 

signage with your logo at lunch stations and tables. 

• Scholarship(s) Provide the number of sponsors your business can support at $20.00 per 

person. For example: $1,000 would cover 50  participants to attend the conference.   

 

Please contact Mary Regan at sncnevaeyc.financechair@gmail.com if you’d like to donate to this 

year’s mini conference. NevAEYC is a non-profit 501c3 organization with IRS (88-0449024) 

and your donation may be tax deductible.  
 

Thank you for your support! 

          
                                              Robin Marx-Mackerley 

                                                                   NevAEYC Executive Director 
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